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1 March 2022 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
Planning Act 2008, Proposed Keadby Low Carbon Gas Power Station 

Deadline 4 Submission 
 
This document comprises the Marine Management Organisation’s (MMO) Deadline 4 
response in respect to the above Development Consent Order (DCO) Application. This is 
without prejudice to any future representation the MMO may make about the DCO 
Application throughout the examination process. This is also without prejudice to any 
decision the MMO may make on any associated application for consent, permission, 
approval or any other type of authorisation submitted to the MMO either for the works in 
the marine area or for any other authorisation relevant to the proposed development. 
 
The MMO reserves the right to modify its present advice or opinion in view of any 
additional matters or information that may come to our attention. 
 
Yours Faithfully  
 
Nicola Wilkinson 
Marine Licensing Case Officer 
 

  
  @marinemanagement.org.uk 

 
 
 
 
 
Copies to:  
Adam Chumbley (MMO) – Case Manager: @marinemanagement.org.uk 
Lindsey Mullan  (MMO) – Senior Case Manager: 

@marinemanagement.org.uk 
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1 Comments on any information submitted for Deadline 3 
 

 
1.1 REP3-006 Keadby Generation Limited Deadline 3 Submission - 5.5 - Planning 

Statement - Clean – Revision 2 
 

1.1.1 With regard to paragraph 3.3.31 – The MMO note that references are made to 
the overarching Marine Policy Statement, rather than the North-East Marine Plan. 
The MMO would like to advise that the North-East Marine Plan was formally 
adopted by the Secretary of State on 23 June 2020 and as such is a material 
consideration. It is important that this is reflected in the submitted documentation.  

  
 
1.2 REP3-020 Keadby Generation Limited Deadline 3 Submission - 9.9 - Applicant's 

Response to Examining Authority's Written Questions Responses 
 

1.2.1 The MMO notes the Applicant’s explanation for the Fish Management Plans 
placement within the Construction Environment Plan rather than within the 
Deemed Marine Licence (DML). While the preference of the MMO is for matters 
relating to the marine environment to be kept within the DML, the MMO 
understands the justification provided. The MMO do however, still require 
consultation on the Fish Management Plan and would still need to see this 
secured within the DML.  

 
 
Yours Faithfully  
 
Nicola Wilkinson 
Marine Licensing Case Officer 
 




